



385-646-4594 FAX 385-646-4399 www.graniteschools.org

November 21, 2019

Martin W. Bates Superintendent, Granite School District 2500 S. State Street Salt Lake City, UT 84115

Dear Dr. Bates:

The Granite School District was recently approached by Dominion Energy. They will be installing a pipeline just north of Hunter High School. The pipe will be installed under 5600 West, connecting the east and west side of the canal. Dominion is requesting a 4,380 square foot permanent easement and a 5,400 square foot temporary easement on the north east section of the Hunter High athletic field.

The work is scheduled to begin March 1, 2020 and will take approximately six weeks to complete. Granite School District will receive \$10,293.00 as compensation for the permanent easement. In addition, Dominion Energy will repair the lawn, sprinklers, fencing and any other items damaged. The Real Estate Committee recommends the approval of this transaction.

David F. Garrett

Business Administrator

Kieth C. Bradshaw

Director of Property & Safety



Google earth